
 

 

STILL BURNING YOUR GARBAGE? 
STOP !!! 

As of January 1, 2004  
it became illegal. 

 
Burning garbage emits dangerous chemicals into the air.  These chemicals remain in the environment long after the fire is 
extinguished.  To protect your health and the health of your family and neighbors, the California Air Resources Board has banned 
the burning of trash.  Please help us to protect you, your family, your neighbors and the environment by using a trash collection 
service or taking your trash to your local landfill or transfer station.  To get more information: 
Contact your local fire agency or the Monterey Bay Unified Air Pollution Control District at (831) 647-9411. 


